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Minutes of Library Trustees Meeting 

Concord Public Library 

October 3, 2019 

Attending:   Mary Gochie, Paula Christopher, Nancy LaPotin, and Beth Cliché 

Meeting was called to order by Paula at 4:06 pm.  Nancy made the motion to approve 
the agenda, seconded by Mary, and the agenda was approved.  Mary made the motion 
to approve the September 5th minutes, seconded by Nancy, and the minutes were 
approved.  There was no public input. 

Librarian Assistants Report:   For the month of September, there were 15 adults visiting 
the library borrowing 19 books.  Beth will be on vacation the last week of October.  
Nancy will cover on October 26th, Eileen will cover October 29th, and Mary will October 
31st. 

Old business:  Paula reported on the raffle at the Concord Historical Society Open 
House;  profit from the raffle was $18.00 and Bonnie Richardson won the children’s 
books, and Paula Christopher won the adult book, “The Long Shadow” by Beth Kanell.  
No report was available concerning the Kindergarten and First grade visit to the library.  
Nancy had a good idea about putting information on  card stock and putting it in the 
front of each book that was read so people looking for ideas on what to read could look 
at the info. If we decide to do this, Beth will print the cards for the books.  

New business:  Beth reported on the Afterschool Program;  Eileen had one student on 
September 30th,   and when Beth got to school they told her that the two students who 
were signed up for the library program were picked up by their parents. When Beth 
inquired if she could be notified that there weren’t going to be any students, she was 
told “no” because they didn’t know until after school.  We decided not to continue with 
the Afterschool Program at this time.  We decided to give out candy on Halloween.                                                                                                                                         

Nancy made the motion to adjourn.  We adjourned at 4:40 pm. Our next meeting will be 
November 7, 2019 at 4 pm at the library. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Gochie 


